

San Diego County Sheriff's Department



Post Office Box 939062 • San Diego, California 92193-9062

William B. Kolender, Sheriff

William D. Gore, Undersheriff

December 4, 2008

JAN 6 2009 SCMV

Mr. Jack Leer, President and Members of the Board Law Enforcement Foundation P. O. Box 81087 San Diego, CA 92138-1087

Dear Mr. Leer and Members of the Board:

On behalf of the San Diego County Sheriff's Department, thank you for awarding this department grants totaling \$6,832.77. The funds will be used to purchase two AED's for the George Bailey Detention Facility and two Survivair Units for the Las Colinas Detention Facility.

With such uncertainty with our economy and budget shortfalls expected next year, your generosity could not have come at a better time. We greatly appreciate the grants, and we thank you for your continued support and commitment to law enforcement in San Diego County.

Sincerely,

William B. Kolender, Sheriff

Bir Folger

WBK:km

P. S. Thank you for the opportunity to attend your fall event. It was a great evening. My compliments to those who worked on the dinner committee. Happy Holidays!